
PE days

Class 1: Monday & Thu
Class 1/2: Monday & Thu
Class 2: Tuesday & Friday
Class 3: Monday & Thursday
Class 3/4: Tuesday & Friday
Class 4: Tuesday & Thu
Class 5: Monday & Wed
Class 5/6: Monday & Tue
Class 6: Thursday & Friday

Stay & Pray Dates

Class 1: 2nd October
Class 1/2: 13th November
Class 2: 20th November
Class 3: 18th September
Class 3/4: 27th November
Class 4: 4th December
Class 5: 16th October
Class 5/6: 6th November
Class 6: 9th October

Parents’ Evenings

Thursday 17th October
Thursday 3rd April

Nativity Dates

11th December: EYFS Nativity

18th December: KS1 Nativity

Year 6 Residential

On the Wednesday of the final
week of this half term, our Year
6 cohort will be attending their
residential. This is always a
brilliant experience and we
have it towards the start of the
year so that relationships
further strengthen and the
pupils become more aware of
all of the brilliant things they are
capable of. If you have any
questions regarding the visit,
payments, timings etc please
do contact the office. There will
be a parents info session on
this nearer the date.

KS1 Fire Station Trip

Another exciting moment in
October will be on October 15th
when KS1 walk to the fire station
to learn all about the life of a
fire fighter. This also links with
their current history topic of The
Great Fire of London. 

Eden Camp

Class 5, 5/6 and Class 6 will be
attending Eden Camp during
this half term for a brilliant and
engaging educational visit. This
trip will link with their history
topic focus of the Second World
War. Further information on this
will be sent to parents next
week.
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Further Dates

As you will notice, Parents Evening
dates have been announced. The
booking system will go live nearer
the time and it will be a great
evening to talk about how the
children have settled and the
progress they are already showing.
A reminder too that you can speak
with class teachers when they
collect the pupils in the morning
and at the end of the day as well
as contacting the office if you feel
further meetings need arranging.

Bottle Tops

Thank you to those who have
brought in bottle tops as part of our
SchoolCycled project. Keep on
bringing them in so we can fill up
our box and convert them into Earth
Tokens for recycled furniture.

KS1 lining up

Starting from Tuesday, Key Stage 1
classes will line up in the morning
at 8:40am. They do this every day
at the end of break and lunch times
so are very experienced in doing
so. Any questions, please do speak
with the KS1 staff.

Thank you and have a lovely
weekend.

wb 16th September

18th: Class 3 Stay & Pray @ 3pm


